
I wholeheartedly agree that our State Song needs to be inclusive and represent the true history of our great state. I had not thought 
much about this song for many years, but now am so glad this is being brought to light. I would suggest, since the first song was 
submitted through a contest, that we hold another one and let ALL citizens contribute.


